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Guidance for veterinary practices during the 2nd national 
lockdown in England, November 2020 

 

 
On 31 October the Prime Minister announced that England would enter a national lockdown 
from Thursday 5 November to Wednesday 2 December. Based on the information provided 
by the government, the British Veterinary Association has issued the following guidance for 
veterinary practices:

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-november
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5. Support neighbouring practices and be mindful of working across 
national borders 
Veterinary practices should continue to support neighbouring practices (for example, those 
who experience s
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